
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Trustees Invite Families to Register Children in 
Catholic Education 
Monday, February 7, 2022:  

 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board of Trustees invites all parents and 
guardians located throughout Northeastern Ontario to register their children born 
in 2018 to attend a Catholic school in September 2022.  
 
Fred Salvador Jr., Board Chair, commented “The registration process is easy and 
safe - all online. Kindergarten registration is taking place for the entire month of 
February this year.  All of our Catholic schools offer excellent faith-based programs 
that allow each child to meet their full potential.  Register today!” 
 
To register for the English and French Immersion kindergarten programs starting in 
September 2022 visit www.ncdsb.on.ca. 
 
Kindergarten programs are offered at the following schools: 

 
 Pope Francis Elementary School in Timmins (Kindergarten to Grade 5 - French 

Immersion and English Programs)   
 St. Joseph School in South Porcupine (Kindergarten to Grade 6 - English Program) 
 St. Anne Catholic School in Iroquois Falls (Kindergarten to Grade 8 - French 

Immersion and English Program) 
 Aileen Wright English Catholic School in Cochrane (Kindergarten to Grade 8 - 

English Program) 
 Bishop Belleau School in Moosonee (Kindergarten to Grade 8 - English Program) 
 English Catholic Central School in New Liskeard (Kindergarten to Grade 8 -  

English Program) 
 Holy Family School in Englehart (Kindergarten to Grade 8 - English Program) 
 St. Jerome School in Kirkland Lake (Kindergarten to Grade 3- French Immersion 

and English Programs) 
 St. Patrick Catholic School in Cobalt (Kindergarten to Grade 8 - English Program) 
 St. Patrick School in Kapuskasing (Kindergarten to Grade 8 - French Immersion 

and English Program) 
 

http://www.ncdsb.on.ca/


 

Please visit our website at www.ncdsb.on.ca to register your child for kindergarten 
today.   If you have any questions please contact the school principal. 
 

 
For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

http://www.ncdsb.on.ca/
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